
Please join us at  

Elmwood Hall, Danbury Senior Center  

10 Elmwood Place, Danbury, CT    

on Tuesday, June 9, 2015  

at 1:00pm 

Please RSVP to Susan Tomanio at 203-797-4686 or via email 

s.tomanio@danbury-ct.gov by June 8th. 

For a special presentation given by Detective Roger Brooks 

of the Danbury Police Department. 

Detective Brooks has been with the Police Department for 36 

years and currently serves as Detective for the Fraud and      

Financial Crimes Unit.   

 

Topics he will cover include: 

 Latest and Most Recent Elder Fraud Scams & Schemes but 

not limited to: IRS Scams and The Lottery Scams 

 Identity Theft Prevention and Detection 

 Credit Card Fraud 

 General Crimes that Target Seniors 


